

Jan 2025

Dear Applicant

The governing body welcomes your interest in our school. We are recruiting a new Head Teacher to continue the progress we have been making to give the children of Kegworth the opportunities to reach their full potential.

We are looking to appoint an excellent leader who articulates clearly what is required to continue improving teaching performance and pupil progress, and who can harness the nurturing environment that makes Kegworth Primary School such a secure and happy community.

As our new Head Teacher, you will be an excellent practitioner with a hands-on approach who can model outstanding teaching and provide inspiration and ideas to our dedicated teaching and support staff. You will build on an excellent base, consolidate and extend our success and will be visible, approachable and supportive to parents, staff and pupils.

In return, we can provide a supportive and hard-working environment. We have a proactive governing body who are involved in the life of the school. Alongside our staff and governors, we have a committed and effective Parent and Teachers Association who raise additional funds for the school.

The school is a member of the Foxes Collaborative, a local group of seven primary schools which is mutually beneficial and reflects our wish to work together. The aim of the group is to provide the best possible outcomes for children within the Foxes Collaborative through a sustainable model of support and school improvement.

I hope that the accompanying document, "Our School Pack 2025", provides you with useful information, further information is available on our website.

We would like to encourage you to visit us and have a look round on an informal basis. To make an appointment please contact the School Office on 01509 672382.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Faulkes
Chair of Governors